
MEDIA STATEMENT

Date of release: March 24, 2021

On March 24, 2021, the Saskatchewan Health Authority advised Lloydminster Public School
Division of two positive cases of COVID-19 at College Park School, one in grade 2A and one in
grade 5B.

Communication has been shared with the specific classroom, as well as the school community.
To protect privacy, we are not able to share or discuss details.

Parents and guardians of students identified as close contacts in the 2A class will be contacted
and given self-isolation direction directly by Public Health.

All students in grade 5B have been identified as close contacts by Public Health and are required
to begin immediate self-isolation.

We remind everyone entering schools to monitor for any signs or symptoms of COVID-19. Refer
to the Daily Self-Assessment Checklist.  Please complete this before attending school each day.

If you/your child has any symptoms of COVID-19, please call HealthLine at 811 and remain at
home. If medical attention is required, please call ahead to your health care provider. If it is an
emergency requiring urgent attention, call 911.

The Lloydminster Public School Division and College Park School Administration and staff,
with the support of Public Health and the SHA, will continue to keep student and staff
well-being as our priority.

Todd Robinson, Director of Education

More Information can be found on the LPSD website at:
https://www.lpsd.ca/students-and-parents/covid19
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